
Dear Parents, 

These are the papers you will need to enroll your child in the Rittman United 

Methodist Church Preschool program for the 2022-2023 school year. To have 

your child’s name placed on the enrollment list, you must return the registration 

form along with the $30 registration fee which is non-refundable. All other forms, 

including the medical form must be returned by the first day of school. 

The medical form must be signed by a physician, physician’s assistant, certified 

nurse practitioner, or advanced practice registered nurse. There should also be a 

copy of your child’s most current immunizations attached to the form. For 

returning families, if your child’s medical form is still current, we can use it until 

the form’s expiration date. At that time, a new form will be required. 

We will be having an Open House for all parents/guardians and enrolled children 

on Thursday, September 8 from 6:30pm-8:00pm. During this time, families will 

get the opportunity to see the classrooms and ask questions, they will receive a 

school calendar, and light refreshments will be served. If there are forms that 

have not been turned in, please bring them with you to the Open House.  

The first day of school will be Tuesday, September 13. Our program is from 

9:00am-11:30am on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays. Our monthly tuition 

is $95 which is due the first school day of each month. 

For more information about the program, you may contact the church by phone 

at 330-925-4015 Monday - Thursday between the hours of 8:30am-1:30pm or 

send an email to rumcpreschool@rittmanumc.org. Our mailing address is: 

Rittman United Methodist Church Preschool 

211 N. Metzger Ave. 

Rittman, OH  44270 
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